
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the 2014 budget of Wilson County Texas 
will be held on August 26, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissioners Courtroom of the 
Annex III building, 1103 4th St., Floresville, Texas.  A Copy of the proposed budget is on 
file and may be seen in the office of the County Clerk or on the Counties website.  All 
interested citizens are encouraged to attend and give comments at the hearing.  This 
budget will raise more total property taxes than last year’s budget by $1,111,598 or 
10.23% and of that amount $383,470 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added 
to the tax roll this year.   
 

 
 
 


